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The Local School With The Big Heart 
We are an inspiring learning community with high expectations, where all feel safe and happy and everybody 

has the opportunity to unlock and realise their potential 
 
Messages and updates 
 

Welcome back & Happy New Year to all our families! 
After school clubs 
Our after-school clubs will start from Monday 13th January, please take a look at the club list for on page 4 for 
the latest timetable. Unfortunately, due to low numbers we have had to cancel cooking club for the Spring 
Term. Refunds will be provided by Dolce Senso over the next few days. If you booked cooking club and would 
like to book an alternative club, please contact the school office and we will discuss the options available. 
 
Reception Class 2025 Applications 
 
Reminder: Reception class application deadline is Wednesday 15th January 2025 to start in September 2025. 
 

 
 
 



The NED Show 

Exciting News: The NED Show is Coming! 

We are thrilled to announce that The NED Show will be visiting our school! NED’s message of Never Give Up, Encourage 
Others, and Do Your Best inspires students through a fun and engaging performance that blends storytelling, humour, 
and incredible yo-yo tricks. 

Please take a look at the following link for more information; http://thenedshow.com/ned_program.html  

Merchandise will be available to order starting Friday, January 17th via the order form sent by email today. Orders can 
be placed the week before and after the show, so don’t miss this chance to support NED’s message and bring some of 
the fun home! 

Stay tuned for event details, and get ready for an inspiring experience! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Monday 6th January to Friday 10th January 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS WEEKLY 
ATTENDANCE 

WEEKLY 
NUMBER OF 

LATES 
RECEPTION ROTHKO 92.9% 2 
1  MONDRIAN 100% 4 
2  MATISSE 97.7% 8 
3/4 MONET 93.1% 6 
5  SHONIBARE 95.6% 3 
6  RILEY 84.2% 2 

JANUARY 

Tuesday 14th – Y3/4 trip to the British Museum. Trip is free, consent required on Parent 
Pay. 
 
Friday 17th – Y1 visit to Chiswick Library. 
Friday 17th - KS1 & KS2 Assembly by NED. 
 
Tuesday 21st – A.I.M High Writing Day Y5 & Y6 invitation only. Payment and consent 
required on Parent Pay. 
 
Friday 24th - WH Family bingo! With our resident bingo caller Al Murray! A firm favourite 
now returning for the third time! Come along for bingo fun, food and drinks too. Straight 
after school - 3.30pm - 5.30pm. 
 
Monday 27th - PTA AGM at 9am in school. You are invited to attend to help the PTA 
review the past financial year and plan our spending going forward. All welcome. 
 

2024 DATES FOR THE DIARY 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Stars of the week - WB 06.01.25              Optimistic 

To all our stars: It is lovely to see your happy faces light up the school. 

Class Star(s) of the 
week Description 

Mondrian Yalina 

Yalina has returned to school with a fantastic, positive attitude towards her learning. She 
eagerly takes on feedback, participates enthusiastically, and has been completing all her 
work to a high standard. This week, she’s impressed Year 1 by confidently programming 
the Beetbots in computing by using her excellent sense of direction. I am optimistic Yalina 
will keep this up for the rest of the year. Well done! 

Matisse Stefan 
Stefan has been wonderfully optimistic in his learning this week. He, along with the rest 
of the class have really enjoyed diving into our learning about the great fire of London. 
He has shown amazing participation and enthusiasm this week.  

Monet Piotr 

This week back, I have been blown away by Piotr’s positive attitude. He is working 
harder than ever before and the results are showing in his improved work. He has 
written some great answers in his reading work and has grasped the story of Beowulf 
really well in our lessons! Well done for being a ray of positivity.  

Shonibare Djem 

Djem has had an incredible week. He has worked so hard on knowing his boundaries in 
class and is a better version of himself because of this. However, his most impressive 
attribute this week has been his optimism. Many times this week, he’s expanded on his 
answers to show his understanding. He’s also had his hand up constantly, and patiently 
waits for his turn to speak. 

Riley Nihal 

Well done on such a positive and terrific beginning to the new term.  You have worked 
so hard and contributed in all lessons with confidence.  Your ideas and thoughts in our 
History and R.E. the lessons have been spectacular. I am very proud of you! 
Well done! 

 



SPRING TERM 2025 CLUB LIST 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

PianoFunClub 

Please contact PianoFunClub if you would 
like to book your child a place for piano or 
guitar lessons.  This is currently available 
from Year 1 to Year 6.                                       
Contact: www.pianofunclub.co.uk / 
admin@pianofunclub.co.uk / Tel: 07575 530 
304 

Rocksteady Music School 

Please contact Rocksteady if you would 
to book your child a place. This is 
available from Reception class to Year 6. 

Contact: 0330 113 0330 or sign up via 
rocksteadymusicschool.com  

“Looking for engaging and personalized music 
lessons for your child? Sign up today for after-
school piano, guitar, or violin lessons with Shuqi 
Huang! Shuqi brings a fun and interactive 
approach to learning music, helping students of all 
levels build confidence and develop their musical 
talents. Lessons are designed to suit each 
student’s needs, whether they’re just starting out 
or looking to refine their skills. For more 
information or to sign up, please contact Shuqi at 
huangshuqi0312@gmail.com or WhatsApp 
07746177835. Let’s play music together!” 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LUNCH MENU W/C 13th January 2025 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


